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Comments:    The Gallatin forest is a beautiful place and I believe everyone should be able to enjoy it equally. No

matter the form of use. Non-motorized users can always enjoy the motorized use areas, but not everyone can

enjoy wilderness. 

   I DO NOT wish to see anymore wilderness or motorized/mechanized use closures. I mostly support a NO

ACTION alternative. I feel there is already a good balance of areas that provide motorized and non-motorized

use. I would also like to see the Rock Creek south area opened back up to winterized motorized use. 

    The forest service talks about everyone wanting more and more, but there is no give and take. I propose they

use more of their resources clearing and maintaining wilderness area trails than motorized use trails. I have

heard more than once people cannot enjoy the wilderness trails because they are so covered in dead fall.

     


